Kindergarten 2022-2023

Dear Parents,
Welcome to Kindergarten here at Mitchell Learning Academy! We are so excited to work with you and
your student this coming year.

During the remaining time you have with your child this summer, we encourage you to work with them
on letter recognition, letter sound, number recognition 0-30, and counting up to 30. Please start
reading with your child daily.

Below are supplies that your student will need at the beginning of the year which starts August 15, 2022.

Personal Supplies (please label with your student’s first and last name)

[ ] Backpack (NO ROLLING BACKPACKS) [ ] 1 three ring binder

[ ] Sheet protectors (10-25) []1 pair of headphones (no ear buds)
[ ] 1 complete change of clothes D 1 Primary Journal

[] Primary Pencils (3-5) [] washable markers

[ ] crayons 12-24 count (big crayons/triangular shape) [ ] EImer’s Glue Sticks (3-5 each)*

[] play-doh (2 packs)

Classroom Supplies (please label only the items that have an *)

[ ] construction Paper (100 sheets) [] Kleenex (3 boxes)
[] Copy Paper (1 ream) [] Clorox Wipes (2 containers)
[ ] Antibacterial hand soap (2 bottles) [ ] Hand sanitizer (2 bottles)

[] Baby wipes (2 packs—may need to refill later in the year)
[] ziploc bags gallon size (girls) and quart (boys)
[ ] Wrapped candy/treats/stickers or other dollar store items for prize box

Be sure that your student has his/her name on ALL of their PERSONAL ITEMS (backpack, jackets, change
of clothes fitted crib sheet, blankets, etc.). Please do not label the classroom supplies listed above as
these are shared items.

Please do not buy your child a roller backpack as they do not fit in our cubbies.

Please note that all MLA Kindergarten students are required to wear uniforms that are available for
purchase at www.RCUniforms.com. Closed-toe skid-resistant shoes are required.

There will be Kindergarten Orientation, Tuesday, August 9% 10a-12noon; you do not have to stay the
entire time. Feel free to bring in your child’s school supplies at that time. We will have more
information to share with you at that time and hope to see you all there!

Best regards,

MLA Kindergarten Staff



